
 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings to you, 

   

This is to inform you that to discuss the progress of your ward we have scheduled a Parent Teacher 

Meeting for the foundation year classes (Nursery to Grade II) on Saturday, 28th June 2025 in 

the respective classrooms. Timings will be 9.00 am to 11.00 am.      

We look forward to meeting you. 
  

Thanking You, 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Ms. Sumita Minhas 

Principal 
 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0030 

24th June, 2025 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


